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[ PRC NOTICE, May 30, 2003 ]

COGGINS TEST

Please be informed that the Commission, in its meeting held on May 26, 2003, after
due deliberation, resolved that effective January 2004, all new horses are required
to submit Coggins Test Certificate before registration.

For your information and guidance. 

Adopted: 30 May 2003 

FOR THE COMMISSION: 

(SGD.) EDUARDO B. JOSE 

  Commissioner/Executive Director III
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